
  

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER FAIR – FRIDAY 11th JULY 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to announce the final arrangements for our much-anticipated Summer Fair. This event promises to 
be a fantastic afternoon filled with fun activities, delicious treats, and opportunities to win amazing prizes. Below are 
the important details and reminders: 

Own Clothes Days 

To kick off our preparations, Thursday 10th July we request that Reception, Year 1, 2 and 3 donate cakes (no nuts) 
and Years 5-6 packets of crisps.   These items will be used for our snack stall at the fair, so we appreciate your 
generosity and hidden baking talents! 

Entrance to the Event 

For the safety and organisation of the event, all attendees will be required to wear wristbands for entrance. As 
communicated previously you have until Thursday 3rd July to benefit from the early bird prices, any orders received 
post this date will not be accepted, and you must purchase these on the day of the event. Tickets can be purchased 
here:  Farnborough Primary Summer Fair 2025  

Early bird wristbands will be distributed on Monday 7th July to those families who ordered tickets in advance. If you 
forget your wristbands, please visit our entrance desk who will check you in to the event.  A limited number of tickets 
can still be purchased on the day.   

Please remember that all pupils require parent/carer supervision for the duration you attend the event.  This is for 
your safety, the school and PTA committee cannot be responsible for any children (apart from their own!).  

Raffle Tickets 

Our raffle this year includes some truly amazing prizes! Raffle tickets are priced at £2 each or £10 a book. Please 
return your ticket stubs by 3rd July.  Additional tickets will be available on the day, the draw will take place at 
approximately 17:30pm.  

Cash Only Event 

Please be aware that the Summer Fair will be a cash-only event. We will have a human cash machine operating on 
the day, for those who are short on cash and are lucky enough to get a mobile reception to transfer money to the 
PTA bank account.   We therefore recommend bringing sufficient cash to enjoy all the activities, food stalls, and raffle 
tickets. 

Water Bottles: 

Squash and water will be available for free for the duration of the event, we therefore ask children and adults to 
bring a water bottle so we can make this event as sustainable as possible and reduce our one use plastic use!   
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Class stalls: 

Thank you to everyone who is helping on a stall, we would not be able to run the event without your help, if you 

have not responded to your class reps please can you do so ASAP.   

Reception:  Face Glitter/tattoos (no skill required! 😊) Year 3:  Games – splat the rat, tin can alley, netball 
challenge 
 

Year 1:  Bottle Tombola 
 

Year 4:  Sweet and Chocolate Tombola 
 

Year 2:  Pocket Money Stall 
 

Year 5:  Crisps/Cakes 
 

Outside Site Plan: 

 

 

We do have a wet weather contingency plan, but hopefully we will not need it! 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the fair and making this a memorable day for our school community. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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